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PERMANENT MISSION OF PORTUGAL

GENEVA

UPR 41 – Ecuador
Statement by Portugal

1’45’’
Chairperson,

Portugal welcomes the delegation of Ecuador and wishes it a successful review.

Portugal commends the decisions of the Constitutional Court to decriminalize the voluntary termination of pregnancy in cases of rape, in April 2021 and to approve civil marriage between same-sex couples, in June 2019. We also welcome Ecuador’s adoption of a National Action Plan to implement the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights.
Portugal recommends that Ecuador:

· Ensure access to comprehensive, quality and affordable sexual and reproductive health services and counselling without discrimination, including modern methods of contraception, with a special attention to young women in vulnerable situations; 
· Adopt concrete measures to reduce the number of violent deaths in prisons and detention facilities, namely by reducing the number of persons in detention by using alternatives to incarceration;
· Allocate sufficient resources for the implementation of the 2019–2030 National Action Plan for the elimination of human trafficking. 
Thank you.
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